
I strongly support HB 3265 which strengthens our state's Sanctuary Law.  All Oregonians should feel safe living their daily lives. For 
years now, I have felt ashamed that, in Oregon, ICE conducts itself unethically and that it alters hundreds of lives irreparably. I know 
of new mothers who need medical care but are afraid to seek it because of their immigration status and their fear of ICE. This must 
stop!

Please quickly pass this important and life-saving legislation.


